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10 July 2024 

 

 

 

REF: OIA-15761 

 

Dear   

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 1 July 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

Please can you send me the RUC data for June 2024 in the style and format as done for 

previous months/years. 

 

The following document fall within the scope of your request and is enclosed: 

 

• Attachment 1 – RUC Data for June 2024. 

 

The data in the spreadsheet should be read in conjunction with the caveats on the first page of the 

spreadsheet. 

 

In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 

our website, with personal information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact us by email to 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Henry Pretorius 

Senior Manager, Research and Analytics (acting) 

 




